
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          20th November 2023  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

 

Thank you for your donations to the Christmas fair, we have our 
last non-uniform day this Friday for donations, please could we ask 
for chocolate for the chocolate tombola, (no nuts please), this is 
always a really popular stall and / or bottles.  If you are able to help 
to set up the fair or help generally on Friday 1st December please 
do let us know, you will be most welcome.  Contact Mrs Dumenil in 
the office either in person or by telephone on 0161 428 5445. 
 
Tickets to see Santa will be on sale from Friday 24th November 
costing £3.00 per child, please choose a time and pay using your 
school spider app. 

 
Raffle tickets will be on sale on the office and at the end of the school day, tickets cost 50p, (£2.50 a 

strip).  We have some super prizes 😊. 
 
If you work for a business or own a business that can donate a raffle prize (voucher or physical prize) 
if would be gratefully received. Thank you 
 

 
The children had a super time working in their 
school houses on ‘Make a noise about bullying’ in 
anti-bullying week. They acted out scenarios and 
role played how to report bullying and how to 
restore relationships when things go wrong.  If 
you get chance, talk 
to your children 
about what they 
have learnt: if you 
have any worries at 

all please do contact your child’s teacher or either Mr Bolan-Ashworth, 
Mrs Hill or Miss Ratcliffe, we are always here to listen and help.  
 
 

 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

 
 

Please make sure that your child is on time every day for 
school, when they are late they miss their first lesson 
which is reading skills, we cannot help children to make 
progress in reading if they miss this lesson.  The graph 
opposite shows how much time is lost in an academic 
year when children are regularly late.  Lateness adds up 
to a lot of lost learning time which really affects children’s 
attainment over time. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your donations to Children in Need, all money goes directly to the 
charity.   
 
 

Parents Evenings will take place on Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd November, please choose a slot 
on the School Spider App. Please note that year 2 dates are Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd.  
 
Best wishes 
 

Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan- Ashworth 
 

Diary Dates  
 

 Tuesday 21st November – 3.30 until 6.00 Parent consultations  

 Wednesday 22nd November – 3.30 until 6.00 Year 2 Parent consultations 

 Thursday 23rd November - 3.30 until 6.00 Parent consultations 

 Monday 27th November – Flu vaccination 

 Friday 1st December – Christmas fair 3.30 – 5.30 

 Wednesday 6th December – Christmas dinner day and Christmas Jumper day 

 Monday 12th December – 9.30 Key stage 1 nativity dress rehearsal 

 Wednesday 13th December – 2.00 KS1 nativity performance 

 Thursday 14th December – 9.30 EYFS Dress rehearsal for Christmas Sing-a-long 

 Friday 15th December – 2.30 EYFS Christmas sing-a-long 

 Tuesday 19th December  - Christmas party day 

 Wednesday 20th December – All Hallows Carol Service  

 Thursday 21st December – Whole school trip to see Peter Pan at the Plaza in Stockport 

 Friday 22nd December – INSET day for teachers and support staff 
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This Week our Class Captains are: 
 
Mrs Woodworth – Harry, for always making me smile and continuing to show your resilience. 
Miss Evans – Finley, for consistently doing the right thing and setting a good example around the 
school. 
Mrs Burke –   Anayaa, for great effort in writing this week 
Miss Brownrigg – Jumanah, for being a kind and welcoming friend this week. 
Mrs Davies –   Finley, for always being kind and considerate to those around him. 
Miss Irving –  Aysha, for always setting a great example. 
Mrs Parker – Innaya for always trying her best. 
 
This week Mrs Hill’s award goes to Layla for lining up beautifully. 
 
Mr Bolan-Ashworth’s award goes to Amelia for impeccable manners. 
 

Mrs Davies’ class won the best attendance this week with 97.7%, well done year 5. 
 
Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance 
each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   
Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  
Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

School Uniform 
There will be termly rewards for children who consistently wear the correct school uniform from 
September. Children must not wear sportswear of any kind. May I also remind parents that children 
should be wearing black school shoes.  Trainers can be worn during playtime and lunchtime, but 
these must come to school in a separate bag and be stored in lockers.  

PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 
or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 
not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  
 
Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 
lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from https://mcsstores.co.uk/ 
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